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INQUIRY INTO COAL SEAM GAS 
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Please disallow the continuation of the wrecking of the land through coal seam gas mining.  It is 
terrible that we are in a situation where people in power are allowing this to occur.  They can only be 
driven by money.  This is a mercenary killing of the land.  We need to stop this kind of behaviour and 
change the way we live.   
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Paula Glenn-Bland 


